Rutland Town Recreation Committee

Meeting properly warned
4 April 2017

Rutland Town Hall
In attendance:

Chairman Mike Rowe

SB Member JP Faignant
SB Member Chris Kiefer-Ciotfhi

No members of the public were in attendance

Meeting was called to order at 1745 hours.

Playground installation to be initiated on 21 april 2017 at Northwood Park. The public assistance will be
on 22 April 2017.

Mr. Rowe will be removing the pool cover at end of April

The pool will be drained on 10 May for colling. The pool pump will be turned on 26 May and run for
about a week. Depending upon the weather the pool will open around 10 June 2017.

Mr. Rowe completed interview for the maintanence position of Northwood park. Mr Rowe is

recommending candidate pending background investigation.

Mr. Rowe will complete interviews for life guards in May.

No further items for discussion.

Meeting adjourned at 1755 hours.

Respectfully submitted
Chris D Kiefer-Cotfi

Rutland town selectboard member



